LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL

October 31, 2005

Called Meeting

DRAFT DRAFT DRAFT

Linda Reed, Co-Chairperson called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 7:15 a.m. in room 130.  Members present were Linda Reed, co-chairperson Becky Hillard, Kim Howell, Rich Laing and Linda Lindsey.  There were no guests.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Mrs. Reed advised the SBDM Council that we currently have a half time position open for a Kindergarten assistant.  This position became available when Nichole Niemeyer accepted the position of full time assistant.

The interview committee consisted of Jennifer Lewis, Principal; Linda Reed, CIA; Alana Edwards-Bagley, ESS Coordinator; and Cindy Allen, Kindergarten teacher.  The interview committee recommends the hiring of Tina Furnish.  Tina is a Lincoln Trail parent with a two-year associate degree.  SBDM Council accepted the recommendation by consensus

Mrs. Reed advised the SBDM Council that we are now able to hire one certified staff and two classified staff for the ESS Day-time Waiver program. 

The interview committee consisted of Jennifer Lewis, Principal; Linda Reed, CIA; Alana Edwards-Bagley, ESS Coordinator; and Cindy Allen, Kindergarten teacher.  The interview committee recommends the hiring of Rhonda Spears for the certified position.  Rhonda is a retired teacher/counselor from Lincoln Trail Elementary.  Recommendations for the classified positions are Michelle Hart, who currently is doing her block teaching here at Lincoln Trail and Carrie Clouse who has a literature degree and most recently worked as an assistant English teacher in Japan.  All three employees will work fifteen hours a week.

 The October 31, 2005, SBDM Council called meeting was adjourned by consensus at 7:30 a.m.
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